SoonerCare Fax Blast

June 30, 2011

Subject: SoonerScribe

Attention all SoonerScribe Users:

This message is to announce that SoonerScribe will no longer be offered. This system was used
by providers to look up information on SoonerCare patients as well as route prescriptions
electronically on their behalf.

The contract for SoonerScribe expires June 30, 2011. After that there will be a two week
window to transition providers off of the system. During those two weeks we will be removing
all data from the system, as well as inactivating all user accounts. Please be aware that if you
are no longer able to login to SoonerScribe starting June 30" 2011 itis not a system error.

It is recommended that if you are using this system regularly you notify your office of its
removal immediately.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact:
Melissa Clampitt 405-522-7567

Melissa.Clampitt@okhca.org

Pharmacy Help Desk Phone Numbers (405)522-6205 option 4 or (800)522-0114 option 4Service
Hours: Monday — Friday (8:30a — 7:00p); Saturday (9:00a — 5:00p); Sunday (11:00a — 5:00p)
Email: pharmacy@okhca.org OHCA Website: www.okhca.org
PA Criteria: www.okhca.org/providers/rx/pa PA forms: www.okhca.org/rx-forms




